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I would recommend Chris with The Peters Group to anyone. I called 4-5 sprinker companies to come to our house to do repairs on our old sprinkler system. Not one would come do the repairs because I believe they just wanted big jobs or new installs. Chris was the only one who came to fix my problem. Then we had him install 4 new zones the next summer in our back yard.  Chris also put in beautiful up lighting on our house and trees in front. Good work and good pricing. 

Mike Burton-Carmel

